
Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal


From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal


Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2019 8:23 AM


To: Maria Rea


Cc: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; Cathy Marcinkevage; Howard.Brown; J. Stuart


Subject: Edits to Delta section


Attachments: 2.5 and 2.6 Delta V7_to reviewers DNC_BB_Thurs0820.docx


Maria -- Attached is an updated version of the Delta section with additions based on your feedback on


Wednesday morning.  It is still rough; I'll give you a call and we can walk through some of the key additions


and prioritize any remaining to-do's.


Some remaining shortfalls include:


--summary of Chinook and steelhead 6-year study results


--inclusion throughout text of specific recent citations; still relying on reference to SST report to incorporate


by reference that lit review.


Barb


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612


barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online

www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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